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•

WHEREAS,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

RESOLVED,

The United States government has established standards for
accident and sickness insurance protection of international
students who are participants in the Exchange Visitor Program as
well as others who are international full-tine students on J-1
visas. The standards call for a specified anount of insurance
protection, including repatriation of remains and evacuation
coverage. These standards require nore extensive protection than
that mandated by the Board of Trustees for full-tine CSU
students, therefore, be it

That the Board of Trustees of the Connecticut State University
system directs that the full-tine international students who are
on J-1 Visas be covered by sickness and accident insurance which
is sufficient to meet the u.s. Governnent standards, as
determined by the President of the Connecticut State University
system, effective for the 1994-95 academic year, and be it

That the President of the Connecticut State University system is
authorized to contract for such insurance, and be it

That international students who are participants in the Exchange
Visitor Program and others who are International full-tine
students on J-1 visas shall be charged an anount sufficient to
defray the cost oftl}e inmrrance program selected by the
President of the Connecticut State University system, and be it

That full-tine international students on J-1 Visas will have the
option of coverage which meets federal standards for their
dependents for additional cost to them appropriate to the number
of their dependents •
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